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April 30, 2012 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Office of the City Clerk 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF THE REDISTRICTING TASK FORCE'S 
RECOMMENDED REDISTRICTING PLAN AND FIRST READING OF AN 
ORDINANCE TO ADOPT THE NEW CITY COUNCIL DISTRICT 
BOUNDARIES 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the City Council, following a public hearing to receive public 
comment on the Redistricting Task Force's Recommended Redistricting Plan, take the 
following actions: 

1. Find that the proposed action is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act 
("CEQA") pursuant to State CEQA Guidelines, Section 15378 (not a project and therefore 
no environmental review required); 

2. Conduct first reading of "An Ordinance of the City of Pasadena Amending Chapter 
1.20 ("Election Districts") of the Pasadena Municipal Code", as recommended by the 
Redistricting Task Force; and 

3. Acknowledge the completion and conclusion of the work of the Redistricting Task 
Force with appreciation. 

BACKGROUND: 

On April 2, 2012, the City Council conducted a public hearing to receive the 
Redistricting Task Force's Final Report and recommended Redistricting Plan 
(Attachments A and B). As noted in the report and pursuant to California Elections 
Code Section 21620.1, the process for the formal adoption of the new boundaries 
requires the City Council to hold a minimum of two public hearings (with this April 30, 
2012 hearing being the second). At the close of the public hearing, the Council may 
conduct first reading of the ordinance that establishes the seven newly redrawn City 
Council districts. The second reading of the ordinance would occur on May 7, 2012, 
with the City Clerk's Office to publish the ordinance and codify the District boundaries in 
the Pasadena Municipal Code. The City Clerk will also be working with the Los Angeles 
County Registrar of Voters to implement the new voting district boundaries in time for 
the upcoming March and April 2013 City Council elections. 
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FISCAL IMPACT: 

All costs associated with this action, including publication and codification of the 
proposed ordinance, will be funded utilizing the original appropriation of $133,500 for 
the Redistricting process that was approved by the City Council as part of the Fiscal 
Year 2012 City Clerk budget. The total expenditures associated with entire Redistricting 
process, inclusive of this action, is not anticipated to exceed $105,000. 

Respectfully submitted, 

City Clerk 

Reviewed by: 

Attachment A- Redistricting Task Force Recommended Map 
Attachment B - Demographics Information Sheet 






